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JG/JW                              5th October 2017 

Reception Reading Workshop 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Building upon the success of workshops held in previous years, we would like to invite you along to 

Reception’s first parental workshop of the year. The workshop will take place on Thursday 12th 

October at 2:15pm to 3:00pm and will focus upon early reading skills. 

The aim of the workshop is to provide you with a greater understanding of the development of reading 

skills in young children and ways in which this is taught in Reception. It will also enable you to take 

part in some games and activities alongside your child. Additionally, the workshop will help you to 

further understand the ways in which you can support your child at home.   

Please complete the reply slip attached to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J Wiseman  Mrs J Peterson  Ms G Shaw 

Mrs J Wiseman, Mrs J Peterson, Ms G Shaw 
Reception Team 

Reply slip for Reception Reading Workshop:  J Wiseman, J Peterson, G Shaw 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………. Class: ………….. 

I will be attending the Reception Reading workshop. Yes/No 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


